
   
 

From: KPRI Etobicoke 
To: Planning and Housing; toresidentorganizations@gmail.com; Councillor Grimes; Steve Rankine; 

bkinahan@rogers.com >> Blake Kinahan; Gail Anderson; George Frater; jen.a.gray@outlook.com; 
maryjulietteCampbell 

Subject: Fiddling about with Laneway Suites bylaw amendments :: REFERENCE: PH29 Changing Lanes - Laneway Suite 
Date: November 6, 2021 12:42:15 PM 

Please stop  crushing nature out of our built environment-  NO INCREASE 
beyond 2 storeys is necessary and NO REDUCTION TO SOFT LANDSCAPING  can 
possibly be a good idea in a city losing tree cover at an ever 
increasing pace. We are creating paved deserts with no place for rain 
absorption. Piping it to treatment plants is an asinine cost for a bit 
more built form inspired mostly by GREED.. 

Please register our firm complaint against these ill advised 
recommendations. 

F.T.Campbell 

KPRI Inc. 

416-232-2243. 
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